

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 26th June 2025

Year Six Leavers Production – Costumes

Dear Parents and Carers.

We are pleased to provide you with information regarding the costume requirements for the upcoming production performances on Wednesday, 16th and Thursday, 17th July.

All the children have been given an animal part, and we would like to keep the costumes simple to which they are required to wear some plain clothing in the same colour group as their animal, as outlined with the table below. We would like them to wear plain coloured t-shirts and shorts/skirts/trousers, but please be aware that the stage can get hot, especially with the stage lighting on.

Monkey*	Lion	Giraffe	Elephant	Zebra	Wildebeest	Hyena
Grey and white	Yellow	Yellow and brown	Grey	Black and white	Brown	Brown and grey

^{*}Rafiki

In addition to the plain coloured clothes, we will be making animal masks/headdresses for the children, and they will also have the option to wear a small amount of face paint. Please indicate on the <u>form</u> if you give permission for face paint to be applied. Please note, only children with permission will be allowed to have face paint applied by school staff.

If your child has a named speaking part, you have the option to purchase them an animal costume if you wish to do so. Please note that they will need the bottom half of their face uncovered so they can speak clearly and bear in mind that the stage will get hot. If you would rather not purchase a costume, your child can wear the clothes stated above.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs. Deanna Cole

Year Six Aspen Class Teacher

Miss. Rebecca Riley

Year Six Hawthorn Class Teacher